
  Daily Readings for the                                                                                                      
Week of September 8, 2024 

Sunday, 9/8:  Isaiah 35:4-7/Ps 146:7-10/ James 2:1-5/ Mark 7:31-37 

Monday, 9/9:  1 Corinthians 5:1-8/ Ps 5:5-7,12/ Luke 6:6-11 

Tuesday, 9/10:  1 Corinthians 6:1-11/ Ps 149:1-6,9/ Luke 6:12-19             

Wednesday, 9/11:  1 Corinthians 7:25-31/ Ps 45:11-17/ Luke 6:20-25 

Thursday, 9/12:  Galatians 4:4-7/ Luke 1:46-55/ Luke 1:39-57 

Friday, 9/13:  1 Corinthians 9:16-19,22-27/ Ps 84:3-6,12/ Luke 6:39-42 

Saturday, 9/14:  Numbers 21:4-9/ Ps 78:1-2,34-38/ Philippians 2:6-11/ John 3:13-17   

Prayer Corner 

Betty Anderson, Rich Kleineck,  Bill Ihns, 

Marilyn Stevenson, Julie Ahrendsen, Zoey Meyers,                                            

 Carrie Leeper, Larry Marek, Carl Koppes,                         

Marsha Lasack, Chris Gibbs, Wendy Larive, Fr. Andrew  

                                 

Schedule for Sept 15, 2024 

Lector:  Eli                                                      
Greeters/Gifts:  Moorman Family                                   
Servers:   Declan/Kevin                                                   
Money Counters:  Mary A K/Mary A M                                     
Extraordinary Ministers                                    
of the Eucharist:  Ron/Margo                                                                                                     

Today’s Mass Intention                 
Paul and Mary Lasack                                                    

Mass Intention 9/15/2024           
Delores Eganhouse      

309 Church Street• PO Box 98 

Oxford Junction, IA 52323 

Mass Schedule: 10:30am Sunday 

www.sacredheartoj.org 

Sacred Heart Office Hours 

Mon., Wed., Fri. 

10:00am-11:00am 

Phone: 319-320-5003 

St. John the Baptist (Mt. Vernon)  

Office Hours: 

Tues.: 8:00am-5:00pm, Fri.: 7:00am-3:30pm 

Phone: 319-895-6246 

St. Isidore (Springville) Office Hours: 

Wed. & Thurs.: 10:00am-3:00pm 

Phone: 319-854-6141 

Pastor:  

Rev.  Andrew Awotwe-Mensah:  

DBQ137@dbqarch.org 

Deacon: 

Mark Sandersfeld 

dbq137d@dbqarch.org 

Administrative Assistant: 

Wendy Swan: dbq155sec@dbqarch.org 

Phone: 319-320-5003 

Bookkeeper: 

Sue Zeller: dbq155bk@dbqarch.org 

Parish Council Chairperson: 

Jon Eganhouse: egnhws@netins.net                                                                       

Finance Council Chairperson: 

Brett Moorman: bdmoorman@gmail.com 

                                                                                                                 

Ladies of the Sacred Heart: 

Mary Ann Mostaert:   

mamostaert@gmail.com 

Director of Religious Education: 

Sarah Rissler:  

sarahrissler10@gmail.com 

Music Ministry Leaders: 

Carmie Nowachek:  

nowachekfarms@hotmail.com 

Karen Bachman: wlbach@netins.net 

Website & Facebook Administrator: 

Colleen Coon: collcoon@gmail.com 

Parish Council Members:  

Monte Ahrendsen 

Jon Eganhouse 

Abby Inglis 

Amber Fall 

Colleen Coon 

Julie Ahrendsen 

Glenda Leeper 

Finance Council Members: 

Donna Schewe 

Brett Moorman 

Ron Nowachek 

Kris Leeper 

Mark Denniston 

 



Dear Parishioners 

 

Archbishop Zinkula’s Pallium Mass: 

 

A couple of weeks ago, I wrote to inform you about an upcoming archdiocesan 
celebration for Archbishop Tom Zinkula. As a form of reminder and encourage-
ment to those who would wish to witness it, I  decided to repeat what I wrote  
about it earlier. This way, those who might not have paid attention to it or were  
not around to learn about it earlier become privy to it respond. 

 

To that end, the Archdiocese of Dubuque is inviting all the faithful of the archdio-
cese to join in the celebration of Holy Mass at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, Hiawatha 
in honor of Archbishop Zinkula upon receiving his Pallium from Pope Francis on 
September 8, 2024. 

 

Below are the details provided by the archdiocese. Mass, with the Imposition of 
the Sacred Pallium on Archbishop Zinkula by His Eminence Christopher Cardinal 
Pierre, Apostolic Nuncio to the United States, is at 2:00 p.m. Archbishop Zinkula 
will preside, and Cardinal Pierre will give a talk before the Mass from 1:15 p.m. 
to 1:45 p.m. His Eminence will impose the Pallium on Archbishop Zinkula and 
deliver the homily. 

 

Archbishop Zinkula received the Pallium from Pope Francis in Rome on June 29. 
This Mass allows us to collectively celebrate and focus on unity when the Papal 
Nuncio imposes the Pallium on him. The Mass will be livestreamed for those  
unable to attend. 

 

What is pallium? The Encyclopedia Britannica describes a pallium as a “liturgical 
vestment worn over the chasuble by the pope, archbishops, and some bishops in 
the Roman Catholic Church. It is bestowed by the pope on archbishops and    
bishops having metropolitan jurisdiction as a symbol of their participation in   
papal authority.” 

 

As the definition indicates, not all bishops receive and wear a Pallium but only 
those with metropolitan jurisdiction. Thus, given the four arch/dioceses that    
constitute the Church in Iowa, the Archdiocese of Dubuque, being the first among 
the four, is the metropolitan head. Hence, whoever is the Archbishop of Dubuque 
also becomes the Metropolitan Archbishop. 

                                                                           Stay blessed! 

 

The Ladies of the Sacred Heart are planning another kolache bake on September 
13th and 14th.  There are sign-up sheets in the hall for work shifts and supplies 
needed for the bake.  Please consider signing up to work either day or both, and  
donate supplies or cash for supplies.  The fillings are very expensive, as are all the 
other supplies needed for the bake.  Please remember that all orders must be in by 
September 4th!  This is another fundraising project to help us reach our goal, as we 
voted to not have a festival this year.  Please put this date on your calendar and  
share your time, talent and treasure in helping keep our church healthy and vibrant. 

Refreshments will be served after Mass today.  The Committee is: Sarah Rissler, 
Lola Lasack & Shirley Curley.  Thank you ladies!! 

It was voted on by the Ladies of the Sacred Heart and approved by the Parish    
Council to share a “Table of Plenty” beginning the first Sunday of October and   
continuing on the first Sunday of each month.  The idea is to have parishioners  
bring a homemade item to sell to parishioners with the proceeds going to Sacred 
Heart church.  You would price the item yourself, think about the supplies you need 
to make your item plus your time, and remembering that this is a fund raising      
project.  Examples of the items for October could:  bags of apples, tomatoes,       
potatoes, onions, squash, pumpkins, a dozen eggs, a dozen cookies, cake, loaf of 
bread, cinnamon rolls, any kind of baked goods, canned goods etc…. The details  
are still being worked out. We are excited to try this idea, and hopefully, our whole 
church family will become involved as the time goes by.  More to come!                           

Sept. 1, 2024 Collection 

Envelopes        $  645.00     
Offertory               17.00     
Candles                 18.00         
Assumption           10.00       
Funeral                150.00                
TOTAL               840.00 

      Please have all bulletin submissions to Wendy Swan by Wednesday PM 

Parish Baptism Preparation Class for 
Families Seeking Infant Baptism at St. 
John, St. Isidore, and Sacred Heart. 

Preparation Class Venue:                   
St. John the Baptist      Time:  2:00pm 

Scheduled Dates for Classes: 

January  28, 2024                                     
April 28, 2024                                           
July 28, 2024                                             
October 27, 2024 


